To whom it may concern,

In the month of May, | addressed the issue carried over from April regarding a
resident and their neighbor’s dog. The dogs were found to be unlicensed so this was
addressed accordingly and the issue is currently resolved. | have also made a visit to
another resident’'s home in regards to a complaint pertaining to their dog. That is
resolved at this time. Outside of this, there is no new business to report aside from
regular equipment maintenance and record keeping activities.

Respectfully submitted,
Wyatt W. Maerten,
DCO, Town of Pendleton
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